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June 20, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is on behalf of Mr. Matt Baldwin for the position of Holmes Middle School Principal. I 
have had the pleasure of working with Mr. Baldwin for several years and have had numerous 
opportunities to observe him in the school environment. I have witnessed Mr. Baldwin go above 
and beyond his duties as an Assistant Principal to ensure the success of students at Coronado 
High School. Mr. Baldwin is passionate about helping students develop the skills they will need in 
the next stages of their lives. He maintains a high level of professionalism in all aspects of his 
responsibilities.  

Mr. Baldwin’s understanding of curriculum and pedagogy has strengthened many departments in 
our building. Additionally, Mr. Baldwin has taken on several roles during his tenure as Assistant 
Principal.  He is the school assessment coordinator, works closely with our special education 
department and counseling department, and has been an integral part of launching our new Future 
Center this past school year.  This diverse experience, combined with his dedication to students 
and staff, has created an environment that people want to be a part of. 

In addition to Mr. Baldwin’s exceptional work ethic, he has a wonderful personality that resonates 
well with students, parents, and staff alike. His demeanor and natural leadership ability enable him 
to command a school, classroom, or meeting with ease. Mr. Baldwin has demonstrated a high 
degree of concern and compassion for the staff and has developed meaningful relationships with 
many of them. 

Although Mr. Baldwin will be difficult to replace, I am very excited about the new challenges he is 
pursuing. Without question, his leadership experience, understanding of curriculum, and support of 
teachers would make Mr. Baldwin a valued addition to Holmes Middle School. While he will be 
greatly missed by his colleagues, I am pleased to offer Mr. Baldwin my highest recommendation. 
Please feel free to call me at 719-328-3602 if you have any further questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Addie Arnell 
Principal, Coronado High School 
         


